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81st House Blessing! 
 

June 29 - St. Joseph Habitat for Humanity will celebrate another Habitat home by blessing House 

#81 for Daulton & his family.  We are excited for the family to move into their new home and hope 

that you can join us as we celebrate this milestone. 

 
Daulton is the father of three children, two daughters and one son and is employed with Water Doctor as a 

service technician. 

 

“I am beyond thankful for having the opportunity to have been selected to be in the Habitat Homeowner 

Program. Without this program, the dream of homeownership would not have been possible, and this 

experience has taught me the responsibility of what it takes to become a homeowner. My children are very 

excited to have a yard to play in as well as having their own bedrooms.  Thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts and for making our dream a reality.” Daulton. 

 

Please come and share with Daulton as he celebrates this joyous occasion.   

 

2718 Patee Street 

Wednesday, June 29th 

Home Blessing at 11:00 AM 
 

We invite those interested to come for interviews, photographs and footage of Daulton and his 

family the day of the blessing.   

 

St. Joseph Habitat for Humanity has now partnered with 81 families and made their dreams of 

homeownership possible. With a requirement of 400 hours of homeowner labor and purchase of 

the home, SJHFH offers a hand-up, not a hand-out.  For more information regarding St. Joseph 

Habitat for Humanity call 816-279-2552, visit our website at www.stjoehabitat.org, and like us on 

facebook.com/StJosephHabitatForHumanity. 
 

http://www.stjoehabitat.org/

